MEMORANDUM

12-02-21

Planning Commissioners:

Attached is the latest draft of the Parks and Open Space Master Plan for your review on
December 9, 2021. The meeting is a continuation of the public hearing on this matter which was
left “open” at your October meeting.

I encourage you to focus on Section 3 Policies because they will regulate what occurs on city-
owned parks. This plan will function the same as the Transportation System Plan and will be
adopted by Council as an element of the Gearhart Comprehensive Plan.

There are several “notes” associated with most of the policies, atypical of other plans we enforce.
Some are historical info, some are extra explanation, some elaborate on the meaning of the
policy. I'd appreciate your comments on how to best incorporate them.

Thanks for your hard work on this “first” Park Plan for Gearhart.

Carole



